From:
 JIll Graham

 Sent:
 27 May 2022 14:10

 To:
 Planning Planning

**Subject:** Fwd: Proposed Redevelopment of 105-112 Judd St.2022/1817/P

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:



From: J1ll Graham

Date: 27 May 2022 at 15:45:10 EEST

To: Patrick Marfleet

Subject: Proposed Redevelopment of 105-112 Judd St. 2022/1817/P

Dear Mr Marfleet,

As a resident I am writing to express my concern about an aspect of the proposed redevelopment of 105 -112 Judd St. My main concern is the proposed addition of an extra storey to the building. This will result in a significant loss of natural light to the flats in Thanet Street. This loss of light will have a deleterious effect on residents' quality of life and general well-being. The plants in the roof garden will also be affected. I am horrified by the fact that the planners consider loss of light to people unimportant. It shows a callous lack of concern for human well - being. Loss of light can affect people both physically and mentally, and I fear this will be the case if the proposed extra height is added to the building.

On a personal level I am extremely concerned, as my living room window looks out onto Thanet Street. I have only a bedroom and living room and the living room with its one window is the place where I work and spend most of my time. Loss of light here would have a devastating effect on my life. I feel this situation is the same for many residents.

I ask that you will think again about the necessity of an extra storey to the building , and do without it. This is an extremely serous situation and the loss of light if the extra storey is added could have devastating effects on the physical and mental health of residents.

Please reconsider. Yours sincerely, Jill Graham

Dr J D Graham



Sent from my iPhone